Here is the transcript for the July 25th ATU Negotiations meeting with the County.
Please feel free to read though if you like.

For a summary the County rejected most of the proposed changes that the ATU submitted at the first meeting.

Changes proposed by the County:

1. They want to get rid of the 40 hour guarantee; this discussion was tabled until next meeting.  Waiting on a response from ATU
2. They agreed to increase the quarterly performance bonus to $500.
3. There will be no more prorating for calling in sick.
4. The Current contract has been extended till all agreements are met but the new contract will start July 1, 2022, retroactive.
5. There has been no discussion on rate of pay. County has tabled this issue until they complete the comprehensive wage study.
6. A Safety Committe is being discussed.

Please reach out to your union reps and let them know your position on these matters.
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